Volunteer opportunities are now open for the
“Holy Family School Little Shoppers Christmas Event”

Please click the following web link to go to the signup sheet (or copy it into
your web browser if clicking doesn’t work) .

www.volunteersignup.org/HHA3E

To sign up, follow the instructions on the page. It only takes a few seconds to do.

THANK YOU FOR VOLUNTEERING!
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